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BURNSIDE BRIDGE

Apply to join the Community Design Advisory Group
for the Earthquake Ready Burnside Bridge

Images of Community Task Force members from the Environmental Review Phase.

Multnomah County is looking for volunteers to join the Community Design
Advisory Group (CDAG) to support the Final Design Phase for the Earthquake
Ready Burnside project. The CDAG will give the project team feedback on
bridge aesthetics, including colors, materials, and lighting, as well as the shape
of certain features on the bridge. The application period is open through
December 4, 2022. To learn more about this opportunity and how to apply,

Environmental Review Phase Wrapping Up

Thank you to the many individuals, agencies and community organizations who
provided important input throughout the environmental review process.
Community feedback helped the project team select the Replacement Long-
Span Bridge as the Preferred Alternative. Multnomah County wants to thank the
project committees, working groups and partnering agencies for their active
work and engagement in this process. You can find a comprehensive summary,
of public outreach and input from the community in the Supplemental Draft
Environmental Impact Statement, or EIS. The project team is finalizing the EIS
and will kick-off the Final Design Phase in early 2023.

Conceptual rendering of the Preferred Alternative, the Replacement Long-Span
Bridge. Example image showing a cable-supported bridge type option. A tied-arch
bridge type option is also under consideration.

For more information visit:
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